
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EXHIBIT 6 

Case 1:18-cv-00302-RPM   Document 1-6   Filed 02/07/18   USDC Colorado   Page 1 of 2



1

Caiti Hall

From: Caiti Hall

Sent: Thursday, September 07, 2017 11:44 AM

To: 'mark.d.bittner@ice.dhs.gov'

Subject: FOIA Request re Adelanto Detention Facility

Attachments: 2017-08-15 FOIA to ICE re Adelanto Detention Facility.pdf

Hello Mr. Bittner, 
 
I received your contact information from the Office of Diversity and Civil Rights after I called the number for the FOIA 
Office listed on ICE’s website and was unable to get ahold of anyone.  
 
I submitted a FOIA request on August 15 and have yet to receive a response with a tracking number, which I should have 
received within 3-5 business days. According to the website, ICE has 20 days to respond to my request, which means 
that a response is due September 13. Unfortunately, I have no way of tracking the progress of my request because I 
have not received a tracking number. When I emailed the ICE FOIA email about this, I received the same generic 
response as my initial request. I would greatly appreciate a tracking number or other update as to the status of my 
request.  
 
Thank you for your help. 
 
Best, 
 
Caitilin Hall 
Paralegal 
Civil Rights Education and Enforcement Center (CREEC) 
104 Broadway, Suite 400 
Denver, CO  80203 
303.757.7901 
www.creeclaw.org 
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